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 No to this plan to pave over and increase the footprint of this vital wildlife area.  For some reason the
Forest Service thinks this area needs to be expanded.  Without and thought to the wildlife an resources,
USFS has already impacted wildlife and resources at Mendenhall.   Instead of developing and expanding
there should be limits on the number of visitors that can go to the Glacier area.  If people truly want to
enjoy the area they need to hike and walk, we shouldn't be paving over ponds and put boats on the
water.  Keep Mendenhall pristeen...it is for the sake of nature and the forest...that is what the USFS is
there for correct?  

M. Brown
Juneau Resident
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